
 

Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: June 5, 2001 

Members in attendance: Sally Blais, Tom Baltazar, David Kowalski 
Meeting Opened: 7:30 PM 
Meeting Closed: 9:20 PM 

 
Sally motioned, Tom seconded – Meeting Opened 7:30 PM 
 
Minutes of previus meeting read and accepted as written. 
 
Turned in checks received 
 
Wayne Beyor - for Steve Beyor came in for permit to build septic systems on Lots 9 and 10 
Kimball Hill Road  4 A 1.6.1   & 4 A 1.6.2 Told to hire someone licensed in Holland.  Call Arthur 
before you start. 
 
Wayne Beyor  Also wanted well permits - Told to go a little more than 100 feet on new 
construction. Received well permits 060501-1 and 060501-2. 
 
Al Davis - 49 Marcy Road - Maximum feasible compliance perk test  design system to comply. 
 
Brian Dollar - Came to take test for installers permit Passed test received installers permit and 
haulers permit. 060501-3, 060501-4. 
 
Margurite Chaquette - Lake Shore Drive came in to ask questions about plastic pipes and 
caution signs on property. 
 
Jim Wettloffer - representing Tony & Amy Grossi three lots to have septic and driveways 
installed. 
 
Eric Langevin - 9 Causeway road (previously 1 Causeway Road) came in for copy of his septic 
plan so a title 5 inspection can be done 
 
Jim Kingston - 24 lake shore drive. Came in with questions about septic.  Told to have his 
engineer call our engineer Arthur Quinn 245-3827 
 
David Lee Colglazier - 151 East Birmfield Rd Holland - came in for septic approval to build 
 
Dave motioned, Tom seconded - Meeting adjourned 9:20PM 
 


